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Hi

Please don’t build on our Green Belt. We have plenty of Brownfield sites that can be used. Once Green Belt is
gone it is gone forever, we owe it to future generation to protect this. The Southern Urban Extension is
unsustainable. This area cannot support more pressure on the roads and community. Greedy developers must
not come at the expense of our Green Belt. Nature doesn’t have a voice, we have to speak for it.

Thelwall doesn’t need another 300 houses near the Bridgewater Canal, there is enough congestion around there

as it is.

Please don’t go ahead with this on our beautiful Green Belt. If you must build do it on brownfield sites.

Regards

Ann Susan Hulmes

Sent from my iPad





